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Gifts and Bequest Volunteer information sheet

One difficulty which volunteers sometimes encounter, is a request from someone that they are helping to accept a gift, such as money or jewellery, either immediately or as a bequest in their Will.  I am sure that you will understand that volunteers, like staff, should not accept such a gift (other than a conventional token like a box of chocolates at Christmas).  Neither should they become involved in helping with, or advising about, the making of a Will or any other legal document concerning the person’s financial affairs.

Usually it is possible to decline the offer of a gift tactfully, without causing offence.  If, however, this creates a problem, please consult with me or the staff of the Unit you help in.  This advice also applies if someone you are helping tells you something in confidence that places you in a difficult position.

It can happen, of course, that a bequest is made in a Will without the person concerned knowing about it.  If this does happen, please inform me immediately.  It is very important that you should not accept any bequest or legacy without the permission of the Council.

I hope that this advice seems reasonable to you.  If you are unhappy about any of the aspects of it, I would be happy to discuss them with you.

Bryan Mitchell

Voluntary Services Manager  
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